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 Notice of Temporary Road Closure 
Seventh Concession Road  

Wilson Bridge Replacement  

Seventh Concession Road will be temporarily closed, from Sideline 28 to Sideline 32, as well 
as North Road from Seventh Concession Road to Hwy. 7 to facilitate the replacement of Wilson 
Bridge, west of North Road. Local access will be provided outside of the construction zone 
shown in the map below. 

The City’s Contractor, Esposito Bros. Construction Ltd. (Tender No. T2025-2), will undertake 
the replacement of Wilson Bridge on Seventh Concession Road, between Sideline 28 and 
Sideline 32 (see map). The work includes removal and replacement of the existing bridge 
structure, road approach work and asphalt paving, installation of new guiderails, drainage 
improvements, and restoration to all areas affected by the construction.   

Applicable detour signage will be in place to direct traffic. 

Duration: June 2025 to November 2025 
  

For additional information, please contact: 
Moe Zamaani Ronnie Lee 
Senior Coordinator, Capital Projects Inspector, Capital Projects  
City Infrastructure Department City Infrastructure Department 
Tel. 905.420.4660 ext. 2059 Tel. 905.420.4660 ext. 2052 
mzamaani@pickering.ca                                                rlee@pickering.ca  

 

 
Service Disruption Line:  1.866.278.9993  
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